LPB: Lien Viet Post Joint Stock Commercial Bank received the State Bank's approval for the change in its head office location
On 07 Aug 2020, Lien Viet Post Joint Stock Commercial Bank announced the State Bank's approval for the change in its head office location as follows: 
To: Lien Viet Post Joint Stock Commercial Bank
[bookmark: _GoBack]Regarding the request for approval to change the location of the head office of Lien Viet Post Joint Stock Commercial Bank (LPB) in Document No. 7595A/2020/LienVietPostBank dated June 30, 2020, No. 7925/2020/LienVietPostBank dated 09 Jul 2020 and attached documents, the State Bank of Vietnam has the following opinions: 
1. Approving the request of moving location of the LPB's head office from 109 Tran Hung Dao Street, Cua Nam Ward, Hoan Kiem District, Ha Noi City to the new location - Floor 1,3,4,5,6 Thaiholdings Tower, No. 210 Tran Quang Khai Street, Trang Tien Ward, Hoan Kiem District, Hanoi City
2. LPB is responsible for: 
- Carrying out the procedures specified in Clause 4, Article 29 of the 2010 Law on Credit Institutions (amended and supplemented) and Clause 3, Article 6, Circular No. 50/2018/TT-NHNN dated December 31, 2018 providing for the dossier, order and procedures for some changes of a commercial bank, foreign bank's branch and other relevant regulations
- Comply with the State Bank's regulations and current law relating to the Head Office of the Commercial Bank
3. This document takes effect within 12 months from the date of signing
